DMC/14/2/Comp. 223/2005/






      18th July, 2005

Addl. Secretary, 

Medical Council of India, 

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road, 

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women), 

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Kuljeet against Dr. S.K. Singh 

With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(134)/2005-Ethical/3978 dated 31st May, 2005 on the subject noted above, this is to inform you that Dr. S.K. Singh of Suman’s Clinic, C-45, Pamposh Enclave, New Delhi is not registered with the Delhi Medical Council and more so it is not clear from the complaint or the information provided by your office whether the concerned doctor practices allopathic system of medicine or not. 

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

